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With the changes to procedures outlined last month there should be 2 reports for the WLMG, 

one on the last month’s meeting with the developer and one to formulate the agenda for the 

next meeting with the developer. 

April / May Meeting with DHA 

There has not been a meeting with them since 12th April which was fully reported at the last 

FC meeting. 

The reason being both parties had no items to report of discussion. 

May / June meeting with DHA 

There are currently no items for discussion other than the Notice Board for the Fiery 

Clearwing proposed by DHA to be erected on the fence where they were moved to in the 

Nature Reserve area. 

Should any items be raised at this meeting for discussion with DHA these can be taken to 

them as a full meeting or one-off call. 
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